
 

 

 

 

 

Events – The next coffee morning will take place on Wednesday 10th February.  Fiona Ringwood will be joining us with 

a selection of Neal’s Yard products which she will demonstrate and sell.  Start your year well with some of these lovely 

smellies! 

Coming up – Valentine’s Day!!  We have lots of lovely stock for that one special person. Pop in or have a look online 
at http://www.theautismtrust.org.uk/collections/all.    
 
 

             
 
 
 
 
Donations -   Visit our Just Giving page http://campaign.justgiving.com/charity/theautismtrust/lightsondoorsopen to 
help keep us going.  Every little helps ……  please support us! 
Also – download the easyfundraising toolbar https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/autismtrust/ and every 
time you shop online, they will donate a percentage to us!  Easy peasy!!  Every penny does count. 
 
Volunteers – Are you a parent or grandparent with a free morning or afternoon (or more!) each week or even just 
occasionally?  Do you fancy volunteering with us?  We’d love to hear from you, lots of various activities going on!  
Get in touch using the information below for an application form.   
 
Contact – www.theautismtrust.org.uk 
  info@theautismtrust.org.uk    
  01276 63578  
  12a – 18a Princess Way, Camberley,  
                              

 

 

  

 
 

Left – a pretty heart designed 

by Vix Bates, a talented young 

artist with autism. 

 

Right – one of Elaine 

Alexander’s pretty wooden 

hearts.  She makes these to 

support her son and husband, 

both have Asperger’s. 

http://www.theautismtrust.org.uk/collections/all
http://campaign.justgiving.com/charity/theautismtrust/lightsondoorsopen
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/autismtrust/
http://www.theautismtrust.org.uk/
mailto:info@theautismtrust.org.uk

